
 

February 2, 2010  
American Society for Quality 
Columbia Basin Section 614 

 
Tuesday, 
February 2, 2010 
 
LOCATION:  
Shilo Inn 
50 Comstock 
Richland, Washington 
 
5:30 p.m. - Check in/Networking 
and no-host cocktail service  
6:00 p.m. - Dinner 
7:00 p.m. – Working Meeting 
 
DINNER BUFFET MENU: 
The Chef and crew at O’Callahan’s 
Restaurant always provide a fine 
and varied buffet dinner for us at 
the Shilo Inn.  The buffet usually 
includes two entree choices, plus 
accompanying vegetable, a number 
of tasty salads, and a vegetable 
and/or fruit tray.  
 
Your choice of coffee, tea or decaf 
is included with dinner. And don’t 
forget to save room for dessert!  
 
Cost: 
$17 ASQ members 
 
 
Reservations are requested by 
January 28.  E-mail  
panda_2@charter.net with your 
name, phone number, company 
affiliation, and type of 
reservation, or call Alvin at  
371-2221.   
 
Note:

 

  All no shows will be billed 
unless cancelled 48 hours in 
advance.  

For more information about ASQ 
and other upcoming events, please 
check our website at 
www.asq614.org/ 
.  

 
 
 
 

      
 
 

 
“Let’s Find Out What Our Members  

Really Want!” 
 

Special Section 614 Working Meeting 
 
 

February 2, 2010 
 
 

Due to the devastating earthquake in Haiti, which has resulted in an urgent need 
for assistance from our initially planned speaker and her company (Jeanne 
Dillner/Surgical Implant Generation Network (SIGN), we have rescheduled that 
presentation to March 2nd.  We look forward to hearing more about SIGN’s work 
and philosophies at that time. 
 
The Section’s Leadership Team has decided to use the already scheduled 
February 2 time and location as a working dinner meeting, and we encourage 
other members to join us.   
 
We will have the usual social/networking time (starting at 5:30 p.m.) and buffet 
dinner at the Shilo Inn/Richland.   
 
Following dinner, we will solicit and discuss ideas in order to develop a survey 
regarding events and education opportunities that our members would like to see 
offered in the future.   
 
All section members who are interested in participating are invited to attend this 
important meeting. 
 

http://www.asq614.org/�



